August 10, 2022
	New Iberia, Louisiana
The Iberia Parish Library met in Regular Session at 10:30 a.m. on Wednesday, August 10, 2022, at the Parkview Branch Library, New Iberia, Louisiana.
The library director called the meeting to order at 10:32 a.m.
The library director called roll.  Board members present were Anne Stevens, Gwen LeBlanc, Nathalie Leroux, JoAnn Parker, and Katherine Courts.  Kathleen Rosamond was absent.
Anne Stevens moved to waive the reading of the minutes. Nathalie Leroux seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.
The director requested that the following adjustments be made to the 2022 budget.
Main Street:
Add $10,000 to 55100 Maintenance Contracts
Subtract $10,000 from 564000 Books
Coteau:
Add $700 to 551000 Maintenance Contracts
Subtract $700 from 564000 Books
Add $2600 to 55200 Insurance
Subtract $2600 from 564000 Books
Jeanerette:
Add $100 to 55200 Insurance
Subtract $100 from 564400 DVDs
Add $66,000 to 543100 Maintenance of Buildings to make it $100,000.
Subtract $66,000 from 499000 Fund Balance Previous Years
Add $700 to 55100 Maintenance Contracts
Subtract $700 from 564200 Recordings
Loreauville:
Add $700 to 55100 Maintenance Contracts
Subtract $700 from 544200 Rental Equipment
Add $770 to 55200 Insurance
Subtract $750 from 542300 Custodial Services
Subtract $20 from 564400 DVDs
Lydia:
Add $700 to 551000 Maintenance Contracts
Subtract $700 from 561000 Supplies and Postage
Add $75 to 552000 Insurance
Subtract $75 from 564400 DVDs
Parkview Drive:
Add $700 551000 Maintenance Contracts
Subtract $350 from 561000 Supplies and Postage
Subtract $350 from 561500 Library Supplies
Add $200 to 564200 Recordings
Subtract $200 from 574100 Equipment and Furniture
St. Peter Street:
Add $700 to 551000 Maintenance Contracts
Subtract $700 from 564400 DVDs
Add $300 to 552000 Insurance
Subtract $300 from 564000 Books
Nathalie Leroux moved to accept the adjustments to the 2022 budget as presented. JoAnn Parker seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.
After a brief discussion about the 2023 library budget JoAnn Parker moved to accept the budget as presented. Katherine Courts seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.
There being no other business, JoAnn Parker moved to adjourn the meeting at 11:05 a.m. Nathalie Leroux seconded the motion. The next meeting was tentatively set for October 12, 2022, at 10:30am at the Main Library.
Respectfully Submitted by,
Kathleen Miles
Director

